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Belvedere Family Community 

 

Volunteer Call for Meet-and-Greet with True Mother's Grandchildren - June 22nd 

 

Dear Belvedere Family, 

 

We're excited for this Sunday's Informal Meet-and-Greet with True Mother's grandchildren - happening 

on June 22nd, 4:00 - 7:00 PM at the Agora House - and we could really use your help to make this a 

smooth and joyful event! 

 

Here's where we need volunteers for the afternoon: 

 

Setup Crew: 1:00 - 3:00 PM 

 

Parking Assistance: 3:30 - 4:30 PM 

(We especially need a few volunteers to help with parking!) 

 

Cleanup Crew: After the event (starting at 7:00 PM) 

 

If you're available to serve in any of these ways, please reach out to Pastor Mika at: mrothstein8@ 

gmail,com 

 

Let's work together to make this a warm and memorable gathering for all! 

 

Thank you for your heart and support. 

 

 
 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

 

info@ belvederefamily,com 

 

Visit our website  


